
 

 

This is NOT chasing a membership.  

It is an opportunity for any of you who live near the Groves to enjoy them even more. Dog walkers 

are welcome. 

The Trail Ambassadors has been founded to give guided tours to visitors. A service of the SGS. 

Already 4 bus loads (about 20 persons each) of seniors have come to the Groves with a 

commercial bus tour company out of Vancouver. Our Trail Ambassadors with their new buttons on 

have met the buses and conducted a short 30-minute tour mostly of Monty’s Way to 

accommodate the seniors and some with mobility issues. 

We have a central coordinator who will accept calls for tours of buses or even just a small group of 

visitors to see what is of interest to them in the Groves. The coordinator insists on all bookings be 

at least 24 hours in advance.  

If you sign up you will be called in rotation and if available for the tour be at the Groves about 10 

minutes ahead and conduct a 30 minute or so tour. We have prepared handouts and prepared 

talking points for you. 

The Ambassadors say it has been real fun with nice folks from all over the world, interested and 

appreciative. 

Why don’t you try it? Sign up by: - 

Texting Lou Janke at 604-399-9883- Preferred method 

Phoning Lou Janke at 604-885-2594 

Emailing him at louisjanke@sympatico.ca 

You can see photos and stuff about a couple of the tours on our website at 

http://secheltgroves.com/guide_tour.html but we are still in the real organizational stage. Soon a 

booking number will be posted. 

Thank you all and The Groves just gets better. 

 

PS. If you have not joined or renewed see attached app or go to 

http://secheltgroves.com/join.html 
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